
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 17, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Cyril H. Wecht 

St. Francis Central Hospital 

1200 Centre Avenue 

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219 

 

Dear Dr. Wecht: 

 

I was pleased to have the opportunity to speak with you by phone today and to straighten out 

at least some of the questions related to your testimony before the Rockefeller Committee 

staff. 

 

I am enclosing a copy of the transcript for your files. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director and General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


